International Literary Student Competition "Whoever saves one human life, saves
the whole universe" organized by Center "Alef"

Dear Mr. Cazan,

Let me first express my great impressions of your participation and useful
presentation during the international conference in Sofia on 31.10.2022. | believe
that your experience will be of great benefit to us and to other organizations and
Institutions in Bulgaria that work on the topic of combating anti-Semitism and
preserving the memory of the Holocaust.

I would like to send you information about our main initiative - the International
Literary Student Competition "Whoever saves one human life, saves the whole
universe". Since the event is international, 1 am kindly asking you to spread
information about it through your institutional and personal network of contacts so
that more young people between 14-19 years old from Romania to be able to take
part in it and to come to Burgas in June 2023 and become part of the International
Literary Youth Festival" Friendship - meaning and salvation" at the expenses of the
organizers.

We would be honored to have you as our guest at the solemn awards ceremony in
June 2023. We will send you an invitation later in time.

| am attaching the contest regulation and information about Center "Alef".

I am also attaching a short video about our initiative which you can find on the
following link: https://youtu.be/a90cPil82Wo .

For more information, please check our website: http://alef-bg.org/

I would be very glad to work together and partner on behalf of the cause.


https://youtu.be/a9OcPil82Wo
http://alef-bg.org/

